
 

                                                                                                                                                                                       

 

Audrey Worrell Bunch is the director of Project Enlightenment, joining the staff 

in September, 2013. She earned her doctoral degree from The George Washington 

University in Educational Administration and Policy Studies, master’s degree from 

East Carolina University in Elementary Education, and bachelor’s degree from 

University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill in Early Childhood.  Dr. Bunch brings 

over 28 years experience with a background in administration, curriculum & 

instruction, federal programs, Pre-Kindergarten, elementary grades education, 

teaching, and professional development. She and her husband are the parents of 

three grown children and three grandchildren.  Her passion for developmental 

appropriateness  in the education of young children motivates her work. 


